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             The Spanish Literature Committee is updating our membership list. We have two new members 

from Area 28 (Jose Luis V, and Raquel B.) who meet all the requirements for membership in this 

committee. We also have a new Co-Chair, Ana D, trustee from Area 19, Argentina. The past Co-

Chair, Andres G, Area 21 will continue with his work in our committee but will no longer be the 

Co-Chair. 

             I attended the Hispanic American GA Conference in Puerto Vallarta, June 1 through June 3. 

Several delegates from Spanish speaking countries held a meeting which I attended. I was asked 

to discuss the status and issues of our Spanish Literature Committee. The meeting was 

productive! We will start working on making our process for Spanish translation and updating of 

GA approved literature faster and more efficient. 

   

Mission Statement for our Spanish Literature Committee: “To unify the literature translation efforts 

with all the Spanish speaking areas in our G.A. fellowship that are authorized to translate and print G.A. 

approved literature such that all areas that use the same language will coordinate a revision of existing 

translated literature that meets all area requirements.”  

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

Julian F.  

Committee Chair 

 

 


